
            

            
      (516) 773-1521      
            

            

            

            

     

 

 

November 4, 2019 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians: 

 
As we prepare to turn our clocks backward, it is fitting that we shift our focus from the opening of the 

school year and set our sights forward to the winter ahead. We reflect on the success of homecoming 

weekend, the fall sports teams; we look forward celebrating  the staff, actors, and crew in their 

upcoming performances of ”Anything Goes” from November 14-16 and look forward to the student-

led productions and the athletic and co-curricular competitions and activities during the winter 

season. As always, we are proud of our students’ academic achievements and look forward to their 

continued success as the school year progresses. As a reminder, please encourage your child to seek 

assistance from their teachers and attend extra-help as needed, and not only prior to a scheduled 

assessment. 
 

Important dates to mark on your calendar: 

 

 November 2, 7:30 P.M., Music Night 

 November 12-Fencing and Wresting Begin 

 November 18—All Other Winter Sports Begin 

 December 4 & 5—Fashion Show, 7:30 P.M. 

 December 7---SAT Examination 

 December 14—ACT Examination 

 December 17---Winter Concert---7:30 P.M. 

 December 18—Parent Roundtable, 7:00 P.M. 

 

 

I continue to find myself amazed at the effort and support our students and community devote to 

helping those in need. I am very proud to be a part of a district that places a tremendous emphasis on 

meaningful and rewarding activities that serve others. The benefits are not only seen in the immediate 

impact on struggling families but also the sense of compassion and humility it instills in the students. 

I want to thank you again for all that you do to assist those in need around us; particularly during the 

holiday season. 
 
I hope you and your family enjoy the season ahead, and I look forward to seeing you at our upcoming 

events. 
 
Sincerely,  
Dan Holtzman 
Principal 
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